From: Paul Roszkowski 
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 2:23 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Return for travel

Mr Berlin

This is to advise you that Paul Roszkowski has returned from his travel last week. Thank You

Paul Roszkowski
Paramedic Field Chief, EMS Logistics

Chicago Fire Department

3040 S. Sacramento, 60623

(312) 745-2441 office

(312) 735-2395 cell

From: Barry J. Garr 
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 12:11 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Donald Hroma
Subject: Travel request

Steve,

The following members will be traveling to Winter Park, Florida for final inspection of 14 new ambulances the city has procured from Fire service INC / Wheeled Coach.  This inspection will occur from 4/30 to 5/04 2018.  All expenses will be covered by the vendor Fire Service INC. per contract.

· Barry Garr

· John Clarke

· Paul Roszkowski

Thank you,

Barry Garr
District Chief 

Bureau of Logistics

